High Commission of India

Lilongwe
EEE X2

List of Selected Candidates

Based on the interviews conducted of fifty applicants for the job of Clerks on 5 and
6" January 2017, Mr. Steve Saidi Lambati was offered the post of Clerk in the High
Commission of India in Lilongwe.

Since, Mr. Steve Saidi Lambati has not responded nor reported to the High
Commission of India in Lilongwe, the offer has been withdrawn. The offer is being extended
to the next eligible candidate who is Ms. Hazel S. Chikaluma.

With this, we have selected and filling the fourth slot. The fifth slot would be filled

sometime shortly.
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(Anil Kumar)
Head of Chancery
01 February 2017



